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8 May 2017 

Dear Mr. Shaman 

Guest Lecture for Pharmaceutical Microbiology and Fermentation Technology

On behalf of the Microbiology Programme, Institute of Biological Sciences, University of 
Malaya, I would like to thank you for taking time off your busy schedule to speak to our 
undergraduates on topics in the area of Pharmaceutical Microbiology and Fermentation 
Technology. The seminar was well attended and as a guest lecturer from the industry, 

you played a significant role in enabling the students gain first-hand insights into the 
application of theoretical knowledge in Pharmaceutical Microbiology and Fermentation 
Technology for the benefit of industry and business. 

Thank you again for your contribution to the programme. I look forward to working with 
you in future workshops and seminars. 

Sincerely, 

Assoc. Prof. Dr. G. Y. Annie Tan 
Microbiology Programme Coordinator 

;.:...,nyelar3s 

Program Mikrubiolog, 
lnstitul Sains Biologi 
Fakulti Sains 
u,�·,,e--:iti Malaya 

INSTITUT SAINS BIOLOGI 


